
 
Working in Partnership             

 
Our Pupil Premium Partnership Group 

 
 
 
 
 

 
St. Joseph’s leads the way in liaising with parents and 
carers of children entitled to the Pupil Premium Grant.   
Together, we ensure the best for our children to maximise 
their Pupil Premium funding, supporting them socially, 
emotionally and academically.   
 
We really do value working with you, your input, ideas 
and feedback are invaluable.  So, please join us for our 
termly get-togethers, to which you are all invited.   It is 
an opportunity to meet others, ask questions, share 
experiences if you wish and listen to guest speakers.   
 
Please look out for dates on our School newsletter and 
letter sent home each term with details of get-together.  
 

 
St. Joseph’s Pupil Premium Review states “Impact of spending on pupil 
outcomes is effective and the school invests in individual pupils and caters 
for their needs” and the “Impact of Pupil Premium Funding being spent 
on children’s well-being is outstanding”.    
 
 
 
 
 

Many thanks, 
Mrs Moncado ~ Pupil Premium Lead 


